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        STATE OF VERMONT 
         WINDSOR COUNTY STATE’S ATTORNEY 

       5 South Main Street, Suite 208 
                                                                    White River Junction, VT 05001 

      Office: (802) 295-8870  /  Fax: (802) 295-8878 
 

            March 12th, 2021 
 
Dear Defense Counsel, 
 
This notice is provided pursuant to the State’s discovery obligation under V.R.Cr.P. 16, Brady v. Maryland, 363 
U.S. 83 (1963), and Giglio v. United States, 405 U.S. 150 (1972). 
 
The Windsor County State’s Attorney’s Office has received information that in November of 2017, while 
working as a Springfield Police Officer, Logan Defelice may have been untruthful with a fellow officer 
regarding his efforts to assist in locating a missing suspect.  Officer Defelice left the department in 2017 shortly 
after this incident.    
 
While Springfield Police did investigate the matter (see attached PDFs titled Logan Defelice Memos 1, 2, and 3, 
as well as Logan Defelice SPD Letter), Chief Doug Johnston did not provide our office with this information at 
the time.  While Officer Defelice has not been a police officer in Springfield for several years, and appears to 
have relocated to Florida, now that our office has learned of this issue (see Logan Defelice SPD Letter), we are 
providing this notice and these documents. 
 
Our office is continuing to review old cases to identify cases where Officer Defelice may be listed as a State 
witness.  Kindly contact me directly if you have any questions or concerns about this information. Please note, 
however, that my office does not employ Logan Defelice and consequently does not maintain a personnel file 
on him.  The attached PDFs constitute the entirety of documentation our office possesses on this matter. 
 
Yours, 

 
 
 
 

Ward H. Goodenough 
Windsor County State’s Attorney 
5 South Main Street, Suite 208 
White River Junction, VT 05001 
802-295-8870 
 


